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This is not the right site!!  For many reasons Plasrefine Recycling Pty Ltd should not be allowed to go ahead 
with their proposal in the Southern Highlands.  Firstly, the potential devastating environmental issues created 
affecting not only our water but also impacting on the Sydney water catchment, as well as the air quality, 
polluting and poisoning our area due to micro-plastics and chemicals. Then there is also noise emissions and 
vibrations that would all impact on the nearby homes, Garvan Institute and threaten the riparian zone that 
exists on the site.  Then there is the traffic issues not just from the many trucks using and impacting our local 
roads as well as the workers travelling to and from the site every day, let alone the impact on the Highway to 
and from Sydney that is already choked.  Next there is the contempt shown towards our community by the 
company as well as the State Government with their ill conceived plans and lack of regard to what the 
community and council wants or listening to what they are saying.  This highly offensive!  The State 
Government seems hell bent on destroying our beautiful area with development that is unwanted.  Even 
though there are more surely these issues alone are enough to be clear that This Is Not The Right Site!! 
 

 




